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The 2005 General Conference February 1-4 was well-attended 
with 90 filled with the Holy Ghost.  Missionary Steve 
Willoughby (top left) and Regional Director Lynden Shalm (top 
right) were the featured Conference speakers.  Others speaking 
were Bro. Bunthean Nhothsiri (shown top center interpreting for 
Bro. Shalm), Bro. Frank Poling, Bro. Wai Keong Heng 
(Singapore Church) and Missionary Jack Coolbaugh.  We are 
looking forward to even greater events next year at the dedication 
of the Cole Tabernacle here in Thailand. 

 

 

In January, the Bible School Superintendent 
(Duangden Laodee standing far right) traveled 
with two District Superintendents and another 
minister for two weeks to eleven of our churches 
to advertise the Bible School and its value to the 
parents.  This has resulted in greater visibility 
for the Bible School and we have received six 
new students as a direct result of this promotion.  

 

In March, the Bible School staff and students 
traveled 500 miles to northeastern Thailand to 
conduct a teaching and evangelistic revival for 
three area churches.  About 100 people gathered 
in this small community for the three days 
focused on teaching Christian Living, and two 
attendees received the Holy Ghost at the revival!
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Four acres of hill side land were purchased from the people in 
this photo for what reason?  And what role does the Bible 
School and its staff have in the future for this land some 
25 miles from the Bible School itself? 
 

For the answer see the next Quarterly Newsletter

 

 


